
May 25, 1989 

Dear Eldon, 

Just a quick note to let you know 
that The Advocate finally published 
1y article. It's in the current 
issue (#526), so see if you can pick 
it up soEev ere. 

I'm a little unhappy with it, as I 
started out wit. an educational kind 
of article on the feruale-to- 0 ay -ale 
syndrome, but The Advocate's 
graplics and 1 y-out turned it into 
a personal exr0se of "L. Sullivan." 
Ugh. I know you're concerned about 
my becoming "too public," but I'm 
feeling less paranoid t e longer I 
live. 

Anyway, it's done, &n I'm uroud of 
that! 




